
CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 
 

 
WHEREAS, the Holiday Light and Summer Beautification Award programs provide 
recognition of and incentive for pride in the City of Madison Heights; and, 
 

WHEREAS, attractive, well-maintained landscaping and horticultural beauty improve our 
City’s overall appearance and provide a sense of civic pride and community involvement; and,  
 
WHEREAS, the Beautification Committee consists of the Active Adult Advisory Board and 
DPS supervisory staff; and,  
 

WHEREAS, on the morning of July 16, 2024, the Beautification Committee viewed many well 
landscaped and beautifully maintained homes throughout the City; and,  
 

WHEREAS, the effort put forth by all Madison Heights’ residents and businesses to make our 
City beautiful does not go unnoticed or unappreciated in the City of Progress. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Mayor and City Council extend their 
heartfelt thanks and gratitude to the 2024 Beautification Award First Place winner 
 

Sabah Kado 
30749 Blairmoor 

 

for maintaining a beautiful home, and extend this certificate as a symbol of our appreciation 
for their civic-minded contributions to the City of Madison Heights.   
 
 
 

   

Roslyn Grafstein 
Mayor 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 

Mark Bliss  Sean D. Fleming 
Mayor Pro Tem  Councilman 

 

 

 

 
William J. Mier  Emily J. Rohrbach 

Councilman  Councilor 
  

 
 

 
 

David M. Soltis  Quinn J. Wright 
Councilor  Councilor 


